Barnes County Commission
September 21, 2023
Valley City, ND 58072

The Barnes County Commission met in SPECIAL BUDGET session on Thursday, September 21, 2023 with Vicky
Lovell, Bill Carlblom, Pete Paulson, and Shawn Olauson present. Cindy Schwehr was unable to attend. Chairman
Carlblom called the meeting to order at 7:00 A.M.

Budget Discussion
The following changes were made to the proposed budget for 2024:

e Fund 20 Extension: Carryover funds were reduced to about $10,000 and no budgetary lines were
changed.

Scott Miller, Barnes County Ambulance, appeared to discuss budgetary needs.
Bobby Koepplin appeared on behalf of Barnes County Parks.
No other action was taken. Final budget is scheduled to be set on Tuesday, October 3, 2023.

With no further business, Shawn Olauson made a motion, seconded by Pete Paulson, to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:01 A.M.

Bill Carlblom, Chairman
Barnes County Commission

Beth M Didier
Barnes County Auditor

~ 2771 ~



